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The Governing Body support the policy of school uniform at Causeway Green.  We feel that it looks smart, 
gives the children a sense of belonging and saves parents the problem of “what shall we wear today?”.  The 
school colours are red, grey, black and white. 
 

 
 
Girls 

• Plain grey / black skirt trousers 
• Summer dresses 
• White blouse 
• Red V neck pullover or cardigan or sweatshirt 
• Plain socks 
• Sensible black shoes (no open toe/sandals/heels) 

Boys 

• Plain grey / charcoal trousers 
• White / grey shirt 
• Red V neck pullover or sweatshirt 
• Plain socks 
• Sensible black shoes (no branded footwear / no trainers) 
• Slippers for children in EYFS 

Please note that we do not accept the following: 

• Denim / corduroy clothes are not allowed 
• Jewellery is not appropriate for the school day 
• Watches and stud earrings are allowed but need to be removed for PE lessons 
• Nail varnish is not allowed 
• Students will not be allowed extreme hair styles that bring undue attention to themselves. Hair 

should not be coloured 
• No expensive items should be brought into school. Eg. Nintendo's, mobile phones etc. 
• No large bows or hair accessories 

 

Second-hand uniforms are available if required.  Sizes are limited, depending what we have in stock. 

Uniform with Causeway Green Primary School logo on can be purchased from A Oakes, 180 Vicarage Road, 
Oldbury, B68 8JB.  Alternatively, non-logo uniform is available from all supermarkets. 

 


